DMC/14/2/Comp.210/2006/





       7th June, 2006

Secretary

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-8,

Dwarka,

New Delhi – 110 075

Subject:  Complaint of Guy. A. Norfolk alleging plagiarism of scientific paper by

               Dr. Sudhir Gupta

Ref. No:  MCI-211(2)(257)/2002-Ethical/18071 dated 28.02.05

Sir, 

           The above noted complaint was referred by MCI for examination by Delhi Medical Council.  Dr. Sudhir Gupta in response (copy enclosed) to the complaint denied having presented the paper, alleged to have been plagiarised, during the conference of World Police Medical Officer’s or having presented any paper during the said conference in Sydney 2002. He further denied having presented the said paper in any Conference at any stage of time.

To verify the assertions of the complainant and denial of Dr. Sudhir Gupta, efforts were made to get in touch with the organizers of World Police Medical Officer’s Conference held in Sydney 2002.  However, the exercise proved futile.  E-mails to the complainant to get the details of the organizers also didn’t elicit any response.

In view of the above, the Delhi Medical Council is not in a position to determine this matter.

This is for your information and necessary action.






    Yours faithfully,






    (Dr. R.N. Baishya)






     Registrar
